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Sage BusinessVision News

Sage BusinessVision “Sunsetted”
In the past year Sage announced that Sage Business- 
Vision will be “Sunsetted”, meaning they will not be mak-
ing any further changes to the program, nor supporting 
the existing BusinessVision users. They recommended 
converting to Sage 100 or Sage 300.

However, at the 2015 annual Sage conference last sum-
mer, they announced a slight change in the “Sunsetting” 
plan. They will not be making any further changes to 
the program, but do plan to continue supporting the 
existing users.

In order to obtain support from Sage for your Business- 
Vision software, you will need to be on a current business 
care plan. At this time we do not know how long this 
policy will continue.

RKS BusinessVision Policy
RKS will continue to help clients who are currently 
using Sage BusinessVision with their program 
problems as long as we are able.

Spire Systems Accounting Software
There is an exciting accounting program that has all 
of the features of BusinessVision and a lot more. Spire 
Systems has been developed by a company with many 
years of experience in working with and developing 
additional BusinessVision modules. They have created 
extra modules and enhanced the features which will 
provide all the information you need to run and grow 
your business.

Changing accounting systems is a challenging time for 
any company. Spire Systems makes it easier by providing 
a conversion routine that will transfer customers, ven-
dors, products and all the transactions history. Not all 
accounting programs include the transactions in their 
conversions. And the transaction history of a company is 
vital for a successful conversion.

For more information about Spire Systems, check out their 
web site at www.spiresystems.com or give us a call.

RKS Now a Spire Systems Dealer
RKS is proud to announce that we are an authorized 
reseller for Spire Systems. If you are a current Sage 
BusinessVision user, we recommend converting to Spire 
Systems.

Give us a call and we will be happy to discuss Spire 
Systems software with you and how it can benefit your 
business. We can arrange a demo of the product so you 
can see exactly how it works.

We look forward to helping Sage BusinessVision users 
switch to this progressive accounting program.

Questions???
If you have any questions about Sage BusinessVision or 
Spire Systems, give us a call at 419-882-5382. We’ll do 
our best to get the answers.
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